Editor in chief
World Journal of Gastroenterology

Dear Professor Ghosh and Professor Tarnawski,

Many thanks for this opportunity to revise our manuscript and submit to your prestigious
journal. We have uploaded the revised manuscript and have also uploaded image files (in
powerpoint), tables file and an audio core tip separately. Within the main text we have also
included the figure legends in order to clarify where the images/tables would be inserted.

Attached is the breakdown of the changes made to the manuscript in response to the each
of the reviewer’ s comments:

Peer reviewer 1 comment- ‘Ideally, the used algorism for each studies needed to be
shown in the tables. ‘

Thank you very much for your review. We fully agree with your point and have therefore
included in the two tables an extra column detailing the Al technique that was used in each
study

Science editor review comment - ‘Issues raised: (1) | found no “Author contribution”
section. Please provide the author contributions; (2) | found the authors did not provide
the original figures. Please provide the original figure documents. Please prepare and
arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions
can be reprocessed by the editor; (3) | found the authors did not add the PMID and DOl in
the reference list. Please provide the PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the
reference list and list all authors of the references. *

Thank you very much for your review. We have now included an author contribution
section. We have included a document with the original figures in powerpoint. We have
adjusted all the references such that all the authors are now included and also have
provided the PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers

Best wishes
Mohamed Hussein

University College London Hospital
University College London



